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Friday 11th October 2019 

 

Family Learning Afternoon 

 

We would like to invite all parents/carers, 

grandparents, uncles, aunts, younger brothers and 

sisters to join their child/ren for an Autumn 

themed family learning afternoon on Wednesday 

16th October from 1.30pm-3pm.  Please note due 

to music lessons YR3/4 family learning will 

commence at 2pm but you are welcome to the hall 

for tea/coffee and biscuits. Individual/group 

music sessions will also continue that afternoon.  

We hope to see many of you here. 

 

Shoe Boxes 

 

Thank you for the shoe boxes that we have 

already received, please look out for any more 

that you may have a home (normal medium sized 

ones only please).  Please see attached list of 

items to send in, remembering of course that we 

will need Christmas wrapping paper as well!  The 

children will be wrapping and filling boxes in 

school, so please bring boxes, paper and items to 

fill to the school offices.  

 

Rec / YR1 

 

If you have any spare socks, tights or girls 

knickers, Reception / YR1 would greatly 

appreciate them. Please note we are we do not 

need any more boys pants.  

 

Aylsham Library  

 

Aylsham Library are holding a Puppet making 

Workshop with Norwich Puppet Theatre on 

Saturday 19th October from 10.30am – 12.30pm. 

Children aged 3+ must be accompanied by an 

adult. Drop in anytime! 

Bure Valley Railway  

 

Join Bure Valley’s mascot bear for a week of 

spooky fun! From 19th – 27th October, FREE 

travel for every child when accompanied by a 

fare paying adult. Trains from Aylsham & 

Wroxham. No pre-booking required. Please note 

this is not a ghost train and is aimed at younger 

children. For more information please call 01263 

733858 to visit www.bvrw.co.uk  

 

Bure Valley Railway are also holding steam trains 

to Santa event. The three hour experience is 

fully inclusive of: 

Return Steam train ride from Wroxham 

Personalised present for each child. 

Children’s entertainer 

Refreshments for all the family. 

Early booking is essential, call 01263 733858.  

 

Key Dates 

 

October 

Mon 14th – 3.30pm – 4.30pm Staff training – 

(No afterschool clubs) 

Wed 16th – Family Learning afternoon – 1.30pm-

3pm – all welcome. Please note YR3/4 will 

commence at 2pm, individual violin lessons will 

still take place.  

Fri 18th - Break for half term 

Mon 28th - School re-opens 

A selection from Years 3/4 swimming – details 

to follow 

 

Headteacher Award 

 

 Headteacher Award  
 

 

Eli Upton 

 

Fantastic motivation in 

everything 

Lewis 

Ferizi 

Amazing perseverance in all 

your learning this week 
 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 

http://www.bvrw.co.uk/

